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NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and 
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Governor Director 

Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division 
Cabinet Secretary 

October 2, 2006 

Mr. Matthew J. Bruff 
Altela, Inc. 
Denver Technology Center 
Belleview Tower 
7887 E. Belleview Ave, Suite 1100 
Englewood, CO 80111 

Re: Application for Temporary Discharge Permit 
Altela Test Number 08-05 
NMOCD Reference: HI-0099 
Section 1, Township 22 South, Range 27 East 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Bruff: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) has received your request for a second extension 
of time on the above permit. The above permit will expire April 2, 2007. This application is hereby 
approved with the following understandings and conditions: 

1. The produced water that will be processed under this permit originates from the Myco Industries 
Madison I Fee Comm. #1 well, (API number 30-015-33705). 

2. The total discharge will be less than 100,000 gallons. 
3. The discharge will be on a portion of the SW/4, NE/4, NW/4 of Section 1, Township 22 South, 

Range 27 East, in Eddy County, New Mexico. 
4. Discharge water will be equal to or better than the Water Quality Control Commission regulations 

(20.6.2 NMAC), Section 3103, A, B, and C. 

NMOCD approval of this discharge does not relieve Altela, Inc. of responsibility should its actions at this 
site prove harmful to public health or the environment. Nor does it relieve Altela of its responsibility to 
comply with the rules and regulations of any other federal, state, or local governmental entity. If you 
have any questions, regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (505) 476-3487 or 
brad. a. j o ne s @ st ate. n in. us. 

Sincerely-,--

Brad A. Jones J 
E n v i ro nn ic hi aK Engineer 

BAJ/ba]'" 

cc: NMOCD, Artesia 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe. New Mexico 87505 
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www.cmnrd.state.um.us 



NEW MEXICO ENERGY, M&ERALS and 
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

B I L L RICHARDSON 
Governor 

Joanna Prukop 
Cabinet Secretary 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Director 

Oil Conservation Division 

April 6, 2006 

Mr. Matthew J. Bruff 
Altela, Inc. 
Denver Technology Center 
Belleview Tower 
7887 E. Belleview Ave, Suite 1100 
Englewood, CO 80111 

RE: Application for Temporary Discharge Permit 
Altela Test Number 08-05 
NMOCD File Number HI-0099 

Dear Mr. Bruff: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division has received your request for an extension of time on the 
above permit. This request is hereby approved. The above permit will expire on October 2, 2006. 

If you have any questions, contact me at (505) 476-3492 or ed.martin@state.nm.us 

NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

Edwin E. Martin 
Environmental Bureau 

Copy: NMOCD, Artesia 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 


